
Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

We can hardly believe that this is the final newsletter of the year. We have thoroughly 
enjoyed working with your children and welcoming you to various events. Your children 
particularly enjoyed sharing their work and performances with you. We would like to 
thank you all, both your children and yourselves, for all the effort and enthusiasm that 
you have shown during the year and be assured of the positive impact this has had on 
their education. We wish them all the best as they fly off to Year 2 and we 
sincerely hope that you have a happy and well deserved break. 
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 
Email: caterpillars@meadows.worcs.sch.uk                           dragonflies@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 
 

Hello Year 1 

For the 

week:  

To Do 
Bring a filled water bottle to school  

every day please, which your child  

can top up.  

Wear sun cream and a named hat! 

Bring your book bag to school each day for 

any work we may want to send home. 

Monday  

15th  

Please return all reading books and reading 

records to school today. 

Tuesday  

 

PE Day for both classes 

Please wear your PE kit to school. 

Wednes-

day 

 

Thursday 

 

NO PE KIT 

Dragonflies- This will be Mrs 

Tricklebank’s last day in this 

class. 

 

Friday 

NO PE KIT 

School closes for the summer at 3.15. 

• There will be no spelling test nor 

homework this week. 

• Some children’s workbooks will be 

kept in school and returned next 

year. 

The reading record books and school reading 

books will be collected on Monday 15th July.  

Please return your  books on this day.  

Thank you for all of your support this year.  

Challenge: 

Visit the library to take part in the Summer 

Reading Challenge 2024. Ready, Set, Read! 


